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School News 

 



And we're back and so are baguettes! 

 

The start of the summer term, although the weather is a little behind schedule we are excited by all 

the exciting events planned over the next few months.  Following some feedback from parents we 

now only put the dates on the website.  We aim to put these on a term in advance.   

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/ 

Tomorrow is Mrs Stringer's last day before she starts her maternity leave.  Whilst we are thrilled for 

her and her husband Beech Green will not be the same without her.  A super teacher who is 

supremely organised, Mrs Stringer makes a unmeasurably positive contribution to our school; the 

staff, children and probably many of you will miss her presence.  Thankfully we have recruited a 

lovely teacher to cover Mrs Stringer's time off with her family; Shawwal Naeem has been at school 

most of the week, getting to know the children and finding out about the routines, expectations and 

curriculum.  Please feel free to say 'hello', it will make her feel welcome.  

Once again Mrs Price and I are monitoring attendance and lateness. I know it is difficult and family 

life can be a challenge, but please do everything you can to get your child to school on time.  If we 

are particularly concerned because the level of lateness and absence is significantly low we will be 

contacting you directly to arrange a meeting.  

Thank you to everyone who emailed or spoke to us about baguettes; it is a joy to see parent power in 

action. 

 

Julie Poulson 

Headteacher  

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/


 

Achievement News 

Lucrezia, in Yr4, made spaghetti Bolognese all by herself  over the holidays for her family, she was 

very proud, as was Mum, who reported that it was delicious! 

Charlie, Yr6, qualified for the South West of England Regional Swimming Championships. Charlie will 

race the 1500m freestyle on Sunday 21st April in Bristol in the Olympic standard, 50m pool. A 

fantastic achievement! 

 

The last day for sending any Achievement photos/news is 19.4.24, as this is when we will move onto 

our next Beech Green Value. 



 

 



 

 

Greek Pottery 



Year 3 have been looking at patterns and pictures on Greek pottery this week, and designing their 

own patterns. Over the next term they will be recreating them in clay.  

Guitar Lessons 

We are exploring the possibility of asking a peripatetic guitar teacher to come into school and teach. 

Lessons are 15 minutes in duration and happen once a week during term time. Individual (1-1) 

lessons cost £9, and paired lessons (2-1) are £6.50 per lesson.  If you are interest in your child having 

a lesson, please email the school office on admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk.  

Caterlink News 

Caterlink have increased the price of a school meal to £2.71. The new price came into effect on April 

1st, which might mean that some parentpay accounts may need topping up. 

 

Following negotiations with caterlink we are pleased to announce that baguettes are back! They will 

be the Amber choice on Tuesday and Thursday and can be filled with either cheese, ham or tuna.  

Parent Discussion Groups 

Triple P parenting support are offering the following discussion groups over the summer for families.  

Discussion group age 0-12 

Bedtime routines - 23/7/24, 12.30 - 2.30pm 

Dealing with disobedience - 29/7/24, 12.30 - 2.30pm 

Managing fighting and aggression - 19/8/24, 12.30 - 2.30pm 

Hassle free shopping - 28/8/24, 12.30 - 2.30pm 

Discussion Group Teen 12+ 

Getting teenagers to co-operate- 24/7/24, 12.30 - 2.30pm 

Dealing with teenager's emotions - 30/7/24, 12.30-2.30pm 

Building teenagers survival skills - 20/8/24, 12.30-2.30pm 

Reducing family conflict - 27/8/24, 12.30-2.30pm 

 

Families will need to be referred by school in order to access the groups, so if you are affected by any 

of these issues and would like to participate, please email Mrs Ogden on 

dawnogden@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Community Fund 

What is the Beech Green Community Fund? 

With the help of voluntary contributions, we hope to do all we can to off-set the financial pressures 

that schools and families are facing at the moment. It’s our ambition to be able to give our children 

an equal opportunity to participate in all experiences Beech Green can offer, whether that be 

mailto:admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
https://dawnogden@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk/


accessing equipment, taking part in extra-curricular activities or making a positive change to the 

school environment. 

How can we become a supporter? 

You can make a donation via your parentpay account under the item, “Beech Green Community 

Fund.” We understand family circumstances differ, so are keen to create a culture of giving at a level 

that suits each individual. We value each and every donation, even £1 a month will make a difference. 

You can make a one-off donation when you can, or have the ability to set up a direct debit if you wish. 

We will keep you informed, via our fortnightly newsletter, of how the money raised by supporters is 

helping the school and it’s community. 

Thank you! 

 

Extra-curricular Clubs 

This week we have sent out a list of the clubs on offer for the children to choose to attend after 

school. Please let us know by Friday 12th April which clubs your child is interested in participating in. 

As places are limited, it is our intention to try to make sure that every child who has requested has at 

least one club, so it's not first come, first served, but we will sort through the emails Friday afternoon 

and send notifications out promptly.  

Parking 

Please can we remind parents not to park in the school carpark at the beginning or end of the day. 

There is plenty of free parking on the Tesco site, and a safe route to cross via the zebra crossing.  

Headlice 

We've had a report of headlice in KS1, please can everyone check their child's head regularly and 

treat accordingly. Thank you. 



 

 



 

Brigade Uniform Ordering  

If you're thinking of ordering school uniform for September, Brigade clothing have just released the 

new deadline dates for 2024. For free delivery to school, you'll need to order by June 14th, then the 

service will switch to home delivery only. 



Community News 

 

 



 

 



Dates this Term 

Please see school website 

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates 

Contact Us 

Beech Green Primary 

St James 

Quedgeley 

Gloucester 

GL2 4WD 

https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/ 

Email addresses for Wildwood After School Club and extra-curricular clubs  

wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  

https://www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/calendar-dates
https://beechgreenprimary.co.uk/
https://wildwoods@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk/
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